
PVHSBC 12/6/10 Meeting Minutes

 

President Opening Remarks: Mike Parrotta

 

November meeting minutes were approved.

 

Treasurer’s Report: Stacy Demasi- let us know the pay pal account is just about up and running. Also, that Gene Baker will probably need $15K at the end of the school year to shore up his general account. 

Athletic Director Report: Gene Baker talked about the need for the additional amount, which is around the same as last year. Gene also discussed the Players fundraiser. We can decide to use the fundraiser as a booster group or teams can use for their individual sport. $25 of each ticket sold comes back to the sport or Booster club.

Communications Director Report: Jules Manilla let us know the new Google site is just about ready to start using. It will be easier for team liaisons to update individual sports. We talked about the need to have someone spend some time with the liaisons and show them how to add information to the sites. We discussed the need for individual sports to be more timely in turning in new information to homepage and adding to individual sports pages since we have very dated information.

Membership Director’s Report: Eva Fredericks gave us the new count for families that have joined the booster club. We are currently at 316 members by the end of the 2009-2010 school year we had a total of 345 members.

Girls Sports Director: Joan Grune let us know and Gene confirmed that we are close to getting a new coach for girl’s Lacrosse.

Boys Sports Director: Bob Boylan nothing new

Apparel Report: Sandi Applegate discussed the appraisal she has gotten for apparel storage. She will get two more appraisals before moving forward. We did as a group go ahead and agree to the $3,700 appraisal if the other 2 appraisals aren’t any lower so she doesn’t have to wait for the February meeting for an answer. Also, from the Friday night football game $684.00 was made, $276.00 was made from the 5K run and $5,800.00 was made from the 2 day holiday sale. Around $200.00 of apparel was donated to the wounded soldiers that attended the football game.

 

Next Meeting: Monday, February 7 at 7:00 there will be no meeting in January.

